
SIGNAL POINT POOL OPENING AND KEY DISTRIBUTION 

POSTPONED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

  

• On May 12, 2020, Governor Kemp issued Executive Order 
05.12.20.02, “Reviving a Healthy Georgia,” which allows public 
swimming pools to be reopened as long as recommended guidelines 
from the The Georgia Department of Public Health and the Cobb 
County Health Department are implemented and followed. 

  

• Our community’s safety is of utmost importance to the Board. 
Therefore, the Board is carefully reviewing the guidelines to ensure 
all necessary precautions can be implemented before opening the 
pool for use. 
 
  

• Keys will not be distributed until the pool opens for use. 
 
  

• The Board will communicate the new opening date and key 
distribution via email and will post a sign at the entrances of Signal 
Point and at the pool when proper precautions have been met and a 
date is decided upon. 
 
  

• Mandatory Pool and Facility dues of $275.00 and Regular dues of 
$100.00 were due on May 8th. The postponement of the pool opening 
does not change the amount due or the date due. The HOA is 
required to maintain the pool and facilities just as it would if it were 
open. The annual inspection by the Health Department has occurred 
and has been approved – there is a lot of work that goes into 
preparation for this. Late fees may apply after May 31st and keys will 
not be distributed until full payment has been made. 

  

• If you have any questions or concerns please direct them to: 
signalpoint_secretary@outlook.com or 
signalpoint_treasurer@outlook.com 

 


